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Rosenberg Corey

From: Dwight Long <oh_otter@charter.net>
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 11:26 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 1029

Please provide more funding for the Oregon Farm Direct Nutrition program in the 2017/19 budget. The Governor’s 
proposed budget would decrease funds for this program by $300,000 from what was available in the current amount.. 
  
Reducing funding for this program means fewer low-income seniors and young mothers and their children will be able to 
access Oregon grown produce. Additionally, Oregon’s farmers would have loose these people as customers. 
  
Dwight Long 
6723 Valhalla Avenue 
Klamath Falls 


